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May 2024

Dear Valued Patients,

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones in good health. It is with excitement that | write to
you today. After several years of serving as an associate dentist at Dental Works Matthews, |
am thrilled to announce that | have transitioned into the role of the practice's new owner.

First and foremost, | want to express my deepest gratitude to you for your reliable loyalty and
friendship throughout the years. Your trust in our practice has been the foundation of our
success, and it has been an absolute privilege to serve as your dentist.

The decision to transition into ownership was driven by a desire to further invest in our practice
and community. | am committed to upholding the same high standards of care and service that
you expect from us. Rest assured, our dedication to your oral health and overall well-being
remains firm.

During this transition period, you may notice a change in the name of our office. We are excited
to announce that we will be transitioning from Dental Works to More Dentistry. Despite this
change, | want to reassure you that | will remain the same skilled and compassionate dentist
you have come to trust. | am genuinely enthusiastic about continuing to serve as your dentist,
and | am confident that you will continue to receive the exceptional care and attention to detail
that you have grown accustomed to from us.

Your continued support during this transition means the world to us, and we are grateful for your
understanding and loyalty as we embark on this new chapter as More Dentistry. | am confident

that together we will thrive and continue to be a place where your oral health needs are met with
the highest care and professionalism.

Thank you once again for your trust and support. | look forward to serving you as the new owner
of More Dentistry.

Warmest regards,

Dr. More, DDS



